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Enhanced school zones coming to

your neighborhood
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This summer, King County will enhance school zone
areas in your neighborhood. The changes are meant
to improve safety for students, families and drivers at
Campbell Hill Elementary School.

In the coming weeks, crews will install solar-powered
school zone signs at two locations near the school.
The speed limit in school zones is 20 miles per hour
when signs are flashing.

There will also be new “No Parking” areas on 64th
Avenue S and S 124th Street, south of the school.
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Para solicitar esta informacién en Espanol, sirvase
llamar al 206-263-9989 o envie un mensaje de correo
electrénico a brent.champaco@kingcounty.gov.

Bé co céc thong tin nay bang tieng Viét, xin goi
s0 206-263-9785 hoac gtvi dién thw
brent.champaco@kingcounty.gov.

MRBEMAEANP R > 553 E206-263-9784
5y 2 EEL 48 brent.champaco@kingcounty.gov.

Si aad u weyddiisato inaad ku hesho macluumaadkan
Af-Soomaali, fadlan wac 206-296-0850 ama iimayl
u dir brent.champaco@kingcounty.gov.

Learn more about King County Road Services:

Website:
www.kingcounty.gov/roads

Twitter: @kcroads

Facebook:
www.facebook.com/KingCountyRoads/

Contact us

Brent Champaco, Community Relations Planner
Brent.champaco@kingcounty.gov
206-477-9094

To request this document in an alternative format,
please call 206-477-9094 (TTY Relay: 711)
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